
Sleepover Club Highlights 

We started 

the New 

Year with a 

Children’s 

Meeting. 

Pupils have the       

opportunity to share 

their views and    

concerns. They feel 

valued that their 

voice is being heard. 

Once the meeting was over, pupils were able to choose 

their activities. One young person experienced the         

vibrating mat for the first time. 


